To: planning@camden.gov.uk
Subject: Ref 2016/0716/P
Date: Wed, 13 Apr 2016 21:14:36 +0100

For attn of Tessa Craig;
With regards to the planning application made (ref above) by No4 and No6 Mazenod avenue
I am the owner of No2 Mazenod avenue . The proposed plan shows that an extension will
be built against the rear of my property, | have concerns that this could cause structural
problems. Following a structural engineers report a few years ago, | was informed
that the property was moving at about 1 mm a year due to the work carried out at the rear of
Quex road which adjoins my property this resulted in my having to underpin the main side wall
to slow down this movement. My concern is that the additional weight to the rear of my building
could result in the movement speeding up. | would remove my cbjection if it can be shown that there
will be no problems in the future. | am worried that permission will be granted as it was despite
my objections when the work was carried out at the rear of Quex road, causing the present problems
with the rear of my property.
Regards Mrs Carol Brown.



